
From: Matson, Robert
To: info@slocleanair.org
Subject: Oceano Dunes Recreation Area
Date: Friday, March 16, 2018 3:20:35 PM

 
Good day,
 
I am a member of CA4WDA and CORVA
 
I understand the subject area is being considered to be reduced in size or altogether shut off from
vehicle activity/camping.
 
I have been going here for many years with my family.    It would be a travesty if this one of few
places were no longer accessible to my family and friends.   We always are responsible with our
vehicles and respect all areas that are already closed off.
 
Please consider not allowing the San Luis Obispo County Air Pollution Control District reduce our
area of outdoor recreation,
 
Sincerely,
 
Robert A. Matson
Commercial Title Officer
524 Gibson Drive 2nd Floor
Roseville, CA 95678
O: (916) 781-7315 Shoretel: 47315
rmatson@ortc.com
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